## MICHIGAN BIBLIOGRAPHY

## BOOKS AND ARTICLES ON THE NEW DEAL

Lumley, Darwyn H. 2009. Breaking the Banks in Motor City: The Auto Industry, the 1933 Banking Crisis and the Start of the New Deal. Jefferson, NC: McFarland & Co.

## THESES ON THE NEW DEAL

- Mirel, Jeffrey. 1984. *Politics and Public Education In The Great Depression:*Detroit, 1929- 1940 (Urban Schools Michigan). Ph.D. dissertation, University of Michigan.
- Rusing, Jean. 1974. *The Works Progress Administration In Detroit (1935-1939)*. M.A. thesis, Wayne State University, Department of History.
- Seeley, Sidney. 1939. WPA Art In America: Regional Study Of Michigan. M.F.A. thesis, Syracuse University.

## WPA WRITTEN WORKS

- City of Bay City, Michigan: Municipal Activities, 1936-1940, report of the city manager, 1941, 44 pages. (WPA, sponsored by the city of Bay City.)
- Conservation Cavalcade: Beaver Trapping, radio script published by the Michigan Department of Conservation, ca. 1940-1941, about 10-12 pages. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)
- Conservation Cavalcade: Civilian Conservation Corps, radio script published by the Michigan Department of Conservation, ca. 1940-1941, about 10-12 pages. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)
- Conservation Cavalcade: Commercial Fishing, radio script published by the Michigan Department of Conservation, ca. 1940-1941, about 10-12 pages. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)
- Conservation Cavalcade: Conservation Clubs in Michigan, radio script published by the Michigan Department of Conservation, ca. 1940-1941, about 10-12 pages. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)

- Conservation Cavalcade: Conservation in the Movies, radio script published by the Michigan Department of Conservation, ca. 1940-1941, about 10-12 pages. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)
- Conservation Cavalcade: Deer Problem, radio script published by the Michigan Department of Conservation, ca. 1940-1941, about 10-12 pages. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)
- Conservation Cavalcade: Farm Game Management, radio script published by the Michigan Department of Conservation, ca. 1940-1941, about 10-12 pages. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)
- Conservation Cavalcade: Fishing Violations, radio script published by the Michigan Department of Conservation, ca. 1940-1941, about 10-12 pages. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)
- Conservation Cavalcade: Inland Lakes Patrol, radio script published by the Michigan Department of Conservation, ca. 1940-1941, about 10-12 pages. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)
- Conservation Cavalcade: Oddities in Conservation, radio script published by the Michigan Department of Conservation, ca. 1940-1941, about 10-12 pages. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)
- Conservation Cavalcade: Passenger Pigeon, radio script published by the Michigan Department of Conservation, ca. 1940-1941, about 10-12 pages. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)
- Conservation Cavalcade: Right of Way of People, radio script published by the Michigan Department of Conservation, ca. 1940-1941, about 10-12 pages. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)
- Conservation Cavalcade: School House in the Woods, radio script published by the Michigan Department of Conservation, ca. 1940-1941, about 10-12 pages. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)
- Conservation Cavalcade: Story of Forestry, radio script published by the Michigan Department of Conservation, ca. 1940-1941, about 10-12 pages. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)
- Conservation Cavalcade: Story of Oil, radio script published by the Michigan Department of Conservation, ca. 1940-1941, about 10-12 pages. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)

- Conservation Cavalcade: Story of Smelt, radio script published by the Michigan Department of Conservation, ca. 1940-1941, about 10-12 pages. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)
- Escanaba is Center for Winter Sports and Other Recreation, extract from a U.S. Army publication, October, 1941, 1 page. (WPA)
- Gogebic Marenisco, extract from a U.S. Army publication, December, 1941, 2 pages. (WPA)
- Guide to the Exhibits, 1940, 52 pages. (WPA, sponsored by the Cranbrook Institute of Science.)
- Hamtramck High School: Cosmopolitan Education, Detroit, MI: The Inland Press, 1940, 72 pages. (WPA, sponsored by Hamtramck Senior High School.)
- Knowing the Thunder Bay Region: A Guide to Northeastern Michigan, 106 pages. (WPA, sponsored by the Alpena County Board of Supervisors.)
- Land of Delight: The Story of Leelanau County, 1941. (WPA, sponsored by Leelanau County Board of Supervisors and the Leelanau Chamber of Commerce.)
- Mackinaw City Has Many Recreational Features, extract from a U.S. Army publication, November, 1941. (WPA)
- Mackinaw City Was Scene of Historic Fort and Indian Massacre, extract from a U.S. Army publication, October, 1941. (WPA)
- Michigan: A Guide to the Wolverine State, New York: Oxford University Press, 1941, 682 pages. (WPA, sponsored by the State Administrative Board.)
- Michigan Log Marks, 1941, 89 pages. (WPA, sponsored by Michigan State College.)
- Michigan Recreational Handbook, Northport, NY: Bacon & Wieck, Inc., 1941, 32 pages. (WPA, sponsored by the Virginia Conservation Commission.)
- Michigan's Upper Peninsula: Its Places and People, 1940, 23 pages. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)
- Negaunee and Ishpeming Are in Heart of Marquette Iron Range, extract from a U.S. Army publication, October, 1941. (WPA)
- Northwestern High School, 1914-1939: A History, Detroit, 1939, 100 pages. (WPA)
- Scout Camping Locations in the Scenic Trails Council, 1940, 26 pages. (WPA, sponsored by the Scenic Trails Council.)

- State Parks of Michigan: Aloha, an article in the Michigan Department of Conservation's magazine, "Michigan Conservation," ca. 1939-1941. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)
- State Parks of Michigan: Baroga, an article in the Michigan Department of Conservation's magazine, "Michigan Conservation," ca. 1939-1941. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)
- State Parks of Michigan: Bay City, an article in the Michigan Department of Conservation's magazine, "Michigan Conservation," ca. 1939-1941. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)
- State Parks of Michigan: Bloomer No. 2, an article in the Michigan Department of Conservation's magazine, "Michigan Conservation," ca. 1939-1941. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)
- State Parks of Michigan: Burt Lake, an article in the Michigan Department of Conservation's magazine, "Michigan Conservation," ca. 1939-1941. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)
- State Parks of Michigan: Cass Island, an article in the Michigan Department of Conservation's magazine, "Michigan Conservation," ca. 1939-1941. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)
- State Parks of Michigan: Dodge Brothers, an article in the Michigan Department of Conservation's magazine, "Michigan Conservation," ca. 1939-1941. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)
- State Parks of Michigan: Dodge Brothers No. 2, an article in the Michigan Department of Conservation's magazine, "Michigan Conservation," ca. 1939-1941. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)
- State Parks of Michigan: Eas Tawas, an article in the Michigan Department of Conservation's magazine, "Michigan Conservation," ca. 1939-1941. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)
- State Parks of Michigan: F.W. Fletcher, an article in the Michigan Department of Conservation's magazine, "Michigan Conservation," ca. 1939-1941. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)
- State Parks of Michigan: Fort Wilkins, an article in the Michigan Department of Conservation's magazine, "Michigan Conservation," ca. 1939-1941. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)

- State Parks of Michigan: Gogebic, an article in the Michigan Department of Conservation's magazine, "Michigan Conservation," ca. 1939-1941. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)
- State Parks of Michigan: Grand Haven, an article in the Michigan Department of Conservation's magazine, "Michigan Conservation," ca. 1939-1941. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)
- State Parks of Michigan: Higgins Lake, an article in the Michigan Department of Conservation's magazine, "Michigan Conservation," ca. 1939-1941. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)
- State Parks of Michigan: Holland, an article in the Michigan Department of Conservation's magazine, "Michigan Conservation," ca. 1939-1941. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)
- State Parks of Michigan: Island Lake, an article in the Michigan Department of Conservation's magazine, "Michigan Conservation," ca. 1939-1941. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)
- State Parks of Michigan: Ludington, an article in the Michigan Department of Conservation's magazine, "Michigan Conservation," ca. 1939-1941. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)
- State Parks of Michigan: Marquette, an article in the Michigan Department of Conservation's magazine, "Michigan Conservation," ca. 1939-1941. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)
- State Parks of Michigan: Muskegon, an article in the Michigan Department of Conservation's magazine, "Michigan Conservation," ca. 1939-1941. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)
- State Parks of Michigan: Onoway, an article in the Michigan Department of Conservation's magazine, "Michigan Conservation," ca. 1939-1941. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)
- State Parks of Michigan: Palms-Book, an article in the Michigan Department of Conservation's magazine, "Michigan Conservation," ca. 1939-1941. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)
- State Parks of Michigan: P.H. Hoeft, an article in the Michigan Department of Conservation's magazine, "Michigan Conservation," ca. 1939-1941. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)

- State Parks of Michigan: Sterling, an article in the Michigan Department of Conservation's magazine, "Michigan Conservation," ca. 1939-1941. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)
- State Parks of Michigan: Traverse City, an article in the Michigan Department of Conservation's magazine, "Michigan Conservation," ca. 1939-1941. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)
- State Parks of Michigan: Walter J. Hayes, an article in the Michigan Department of Conservation's magazine, "Michigan Conservation," ca. 1939-1941. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)
- State Parks of Michigan: Wells, an article in the Michigan Department of Conservation's magazine, "Michigan Conservation," ca. 1939-1941. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)
- State Parks of Michigan: Wilderness, an article in the Michigan Department of Conservation's magazine, "Michigan Conservation," ca. 1939-1941. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)
- State Parks of Michigan: Young, an article in the Michigan Department of Conservation's magazine, "Michigan Conservation," ca. 1939-1941. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Department of Conservation.)
- The Houghton County Copper Industry, extract from a U.S. Army publication, November, 1941, 1 page. (WPA)
- The Yoke-Makers of Michigan, an article in the magazine, "Centralight," June 1940, 18 pages. (WPA, sponsored by the State Teachers College, Mount Pleasant.)
- Tour of Old Mission Peninsula, 1936, 4 pages. (WPA)
- Understanding the Grand Traverse Region, 1940, 55 pages. (WPA, sponsored by the Michigan Board of Control for Vocational Education, the Traverse City Board of Education, and the Traverse City Chamber of Commerce.)
- Where to Go, What to Do: Blaney Park, an article in the Fort Brady camp newspaper, "Lock Guard," ca. 1941. (WPA, sponsored by the U.S. Army.)
- Where to Go, What to Do: Deer Park, an article in the Fort Brady camp newspaper, "Lock Guard," ca. 1941. (WPA, sponsored by the U.S. Army.)
- Where to Go, What to Do: Detour and Drummond Island, an article in the Fort Brady camp newspaper, "Lock Guard," ca. 1941. (WPA, sponsored by the U.S. Army.)

- Where to Go, What to Do: Dodge Munuscong State Park and Lime Island, an article in the Fort Brady camp newspaper, "Lock Guard," ca. 1941. (WPA, sponsored by the U.S. Army.)
- Where to Go, What to Do: Dollarville, an article in the Fort Brady camp newspaper, "Lock Guard," ca. 1941. (WPA, sponsored by the U.S. Army.)
- Where to Go, What to Do: Manistique, an article in the Fort Brady camp newspaper, "Lock Guard," ca. 1941. (WPA, sponsored by the U.S. Army.)
- Where to Go, What to Do: Munising Bay and Other Points of Interest, an article in the Fort Brady camp newspaper, "Lock Guard," ca. 1941. (WPA, sponsored by the U.S. Army.)
- Where to Go, What to Do: St. Ignance, an article in the Fort Brady camp newspaper, "Lock Guard," ca. 1941. (WPA, sponsored by the U.S. Army.)
- Where to Go, What to Do: Trout Lake Tour, an article in the Fort Brady camp newspaper, "Lock Guard," ca. 1941. (WPA, sponsored by the U.S. Army.)
- Where to Go, What to Do: Upper Tahquamenon, an article in the Fort Brady camp newspaper, "Lock Guard," ca. 1941. (WPA, sponsored by the U.S. Army.)
- Where to Go, What to Do: Blaney Park, an article in the Fort Brady camp newspaper, "Lock Guard," ca. 1941. (WPA, sponsored by the U.S. Army.)
- Where to Go, What to Do: Whitefish Point, an article in the Fort Brady camp newspaper, "Lock Guard," ca. 1941. (WPA, sponsored by the U.S. Army.)